
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  Weekly Newsletter – 8th November 2024 

 

Key Messages 

 
What a busy first week back that has been! There has been so much going on and 

lots of exciting learning seen throughout the school. 

Some highlights have included: 

- Several classes had a science focus this week exploring electricity and circuits 

in Y4/5 and classification and characteristics of living things in Y6 

- Nursery enjoyed Forest school learning with Mr Sprigg 

- Yr R/1/2 had a computing day where they explored different types of 

technology and their purposes 
We are already looking forward to next week where we will be marking the 2 minute 
silence on Monday and ending the week with a Children in Need day.  
 
Have a lovely weekend! 
 
Mrs Thorp and the whole Bugle Team 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

All text messages will now come 
through the Arbor app. 

 
Please ensure you have this 

downloaded so that you can access 
school communication. 

Thank you! 
 

 

 

 

 

Please order Christmas items 

with your child’s design via 

the School Print Word 

website. You can choose 

cards, mugs, gift tags and 

many more! 

  

  

 

REMINDER!  

 Photos need to be ordered by 14
th

 

November for free delivery to school. 

Ordering can be done online via the cards 

sent home earlier this week. 

  

Nut Free School! 

 

Please remember that due to 

allergies we are a Nut Free 

School. Please do not include 

Nutella or Snickers etc in 

lunchboxes. Thank you! 



 

 Important upcoming dates 2024/25 

10/11            Remembrance Sunday Service 11am at Treverbyn – all welcome 
 

 
 

15/11  Children in Need Day (Children and staff can come to school wearing 

Pudsey clothing or something yellow/spotty for a donation) 

          

2/12  

 

 

Carols around the Christmas tree  

– more info to follow 

 

 

03/12  

Techtimeout day (We will not be using any tech today!) 
 

03/12  

Bugle Derby and Joan group are visiting          

   

04/12 Elf Day (children and staff can come to school wearing red & green or dressed as 

an ELF for a donation) 

09/12 

to 

13/12  

Christmas Shop (all items 2.50 each) 

11/12 Christmas performance 

18/12  Christmas Lunch 

20/12  Last Day (School finishes at 1.30pm) 


